
    
 

 

 

PARENT LETTER 
November 2021 / Number 2 

USEFUL LINK ON LYCEE’S WEBSITE 

 Presentations of the 6ème 
plurilingual section and the 
6ème international section 
 

 

INFORMATION FOR CM2 PARENTS REGARDING 6ème  

At the start of 2022, when re-enrolling for next school year, CM2 

parents will be invited to indicate their choice of section for their 

child in 6ème (plurilingual section or international section), as well as 

their choice of modern language (LV2). 

They can already find, on the Lycée's website, a presentation of  

6ème and the language courses in secondary (see link opposite). A 

videoconference meeting will also be organised for parents on 

Wednesday 8th December 2021 at 5.15 p.m. This meeting will be 

led by secondary school management staff. An invitation email will 

be sent shortly. 

CHARITY DAYS AT SCHOOL  

 Téléthon : 23rd November 

 Children in Need : 3rd 

December 

 

LINKS FOR ONLINE DONATION 

 Téléthon  

 Children in Need 
 

 

 

TELETHON AND CHILDREN IN NEED 

Once again this year, South Kensington School will participate in 

Téléthon and Children in Need, two important charity days for our 

two countries. The two associations will be presented in class 

ahead of these days. 

Téléthon: a children's book fair will be organised on Tuesday 23rd 

November in the playground by CM2C pupils, thanks to donations 

from families. Pupils will run stalls for their classmates from CP to 

CM2, who may come and buy books of their choice at the set price 

of £1. 

Children in Need: students from CP to CM2 will be able to deposit 

coins in a piggy bank available in classes from Monday 29th 

November to Friday 3rd December. To mark the event, Friday 3rd 

December will be "Spotty Friday!" Children will be invited to come 

to school that day in polka-dot clothes, if they wish. 

https://www.lyceefrancais.org.uk/apprendre/college/
https://www.lyceefrancais.org.uk/apprendre/college/
https://www.lyceefrancais.org.uk/apprendre/college/
https://mapage.telethon.fr/telethon-francais-de-l-etranger/lycee-francais-charles-de-gaulle
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/


 

 

PARENT-TEACHER INDIVIDUAL 

MEETINGS 

• Friday 10th December 

Teachers will receive parents 

individually by appointment via 

videoconference.  

 

PARENT-TEACHER INDIVIDUAL MEETINGS 
The day of individual parent-teacher meetings will take place on 

Friday 10th December. In order to allow as many parents as possible 

to attend these meetings, teachers will receive families individually 

by appointment via a Google Meet video conference, and not face-

to-face as was initially announced. 

The children will not have class that day. 

Your child's teacher will contact you directly by email to explain how 

to make an appointment. English teachers, due to the large number 

of pupils they teach, will not be able to receive all parents on this 

day. They will send an invitation to families they feel it would be 

particularly beneficial to see. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

SOUTH KEN KIDS FESTIVAL 

Once again this year, several classes of the school have participated 

in some of the South Ken Kids Festival events, organised by the 

French Institute. Some classes attended cinema sessions at the 

Institute (children's films); other classes will benefit from 

workshops with children's authors or illustrators in class.  

USEFUL LINK ON THE LYCEE 
WEBSITE 

• School website / "School 
council" tab 

FIRST SCHOOL COUNCIL 

The first School Council of the year took place on 16th November. 

The report will shortly be online on the Lycée's website. 

 

 

BCD – PRIMARY SCHOOL LIBRARY 

Every day, the primary school library welcomes many pupils, during 

class time and break times.  Mme Guichard, the school librarian, is 

looking for parent volunteers who could come to help with this task.  

If you are interested, please contact her directly via email 

(aguichard@lyceefrancais.org.uk).  

 

PUPIL ENTRY AND EXIT ON THE ROUNDABOUT 

Please be reminded that adults dropping off or collecting their child 

should keep a watchful eye on them and should not let them play 

in this area to avoid any risk of incident. We thank you for your 

vigilance. 

https://www.lyceefrancais.org.uk/apprendre/primaire/south-kensington/
https://www.lyceefrancais.org.uk/apprendre/primaire/south-kensington/
mailto:aguichard@lyceefrancais.org.uk


 

THE MEWS 

We remind parents that parking is not permitted in the Mews. We 

are counting on everyone to respect this rule in order to secure this 

passageway used daily by many families during school entry and 

exit times. 

 


